
 

Catholic Life at Christ the King Newsletter: Autumn Term Part 2 

We would like to share with you some dates for your diary of upcoming Collective Worships and masses for your information.  

 
Feast of All Saints  

We celebrate the Feast of All Saints on Tuesday, 1st 

November. We remember all the remarkable saints who 

listened to and answered God’s call. Let us open our 

hearts to the will of God and follow Christ by looking to 

the example set by the saints. During the month of 

November, we will ask the children to research their 

house saint at home to learn about the qualities they can 

try to emulate. 

Advent Stay and Pray 

 

Month of Remembrance 
Throughout November, we will dedicate extra time 

praying for our loved ones and those we would like to 

remember by praying the Eternal Rest together. 

Class Masses 

Class Masses will continue throughout this half term which 

will be held at 10am on Thursday mornings at Christ the King 

Church: 

Thursday 3rd November – Class 4 & 9 
 
Thursday 10th November -   Class 5 & 10 
 
Thursday 17th November -    Class 3 & 8 
 
Thursday 24th November - Class 2 & 11 
 
Thursday 1st December - Class 1 & 12 

 

 

 

 

During Advent, we prepare and look 

forward to celebrating the coming of Christ 

at Christmas. This half term we are inviting 

families in to enjoy our Advent Stay & Pray 

throughout December. They will take place 

at 9:15am or 2:45pm in the school chapel. 

We hope you can attend although we 

understand that this is not always possible.  

 

Dates 

Tuesday 29th November: Class 10 (2:45pm) 

Wednesday 30th November: Class 4 (2:45pm) 

Thursday 1st December: Class 11 (2:45pm) 

Friday 2nd December:  Class 12 (9:30am) 

Monday 12th December: Class 1 & 2 (9:30am) and Class 8 (2:45pm) 

Tuesday 13th December: Morning Nursery (9:30pm) and Afternoon Nursery (2:45pm) 

Wednesday 14th December: Class 7 (9:30am) and Class 5 (2:45pm) 

Thursday 15th December: Class 6 (9:30am) and Class 9 (2:45pm) 

Friday 16th December: Class 3 (9:30am) 

 

 

 

 

 

Sharing the Story of Christmas 
We are delighted to invite you to our Christmas performances again this year.  

All Nativity shows will take place in the school hall.  

Class 9, 10, 11 and 12’s Christmas performances will take place at Christ the King Church.  

Monday 5th December – Nursery Nativity: 9:30am and 2pm 

 

Tuesday 6th December – Class 1 & 2 Nativity: 9:30am 

 

Wednesday 7th December – Class 3, 4 & 5 Nativity – 9:30am and 2pm 

 

Thursday 8th December – Class 6, 7 & 8 Nativity – 9:30am and 2pm 

 

Friday 9th December – Class 9, 10, 11 & 12 – Christmas Performance – 9:30am and 2pm 

 

Feast of Christ the King Mass 
We will be celebrating the Feast 

of Christ the King at Mass on 

Sunday, 20th November at Christ 

the King Church. All children are 

families are welcome to join us 

in celebrating our special feast 

day.  

 


